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I Greeting

It is my sincere pleasure to publish this brochure to commemorate the 20th anniversary of the twinning links between Toyota City and Derbyshire County
Council, Derby City Council, and South Derbyshire District Council.Our relationship began when Toyota Motor Corporation, based in Toyota City, established
Toyota Motor Manufacturing (UK) Ltd. (TMUK) in Burnaston, South Derbyshire District in 1989. Our twinning links were officially formalized on November
16th, 1998, and the twenty years since, many cultural delegations and junior and senior high school students have taken part in a variety of friendship
projects to strengthen our ties. Allow me to express my deepest gratitude to the Derbyshire County Council, Derby City Council, and South Derbyshire
District Council for continuing to demonstrate unchanging friendship to us for these twenty long years. I am also grateful to everyone at all the organizations
whose valuable efforts in their respective fields made this possible.

Toyota City is famous as an  “automobile town” , but with approximately 70% of its area covered with woodlands, it is also blessed with an abundant natural
environment that changes with the seasons, including Korankei Valley in the Asuke region, and the twice-blooming cherry trees in the Obara region.
Meanwhile, this city of greenery is also home to vast farmlands that produce an agricultural bounty. Our rice, peach, pear, and tea cultivation are famous
throughout the prefecture. Looking toward the hosting of upcoming international events like the Rugby World Cup 2019 ™ and the 2020 Tokyo Olympic and
Paralympic Games, we aim to become an attractive metropolis of international exchange and receive many visitors from Japan and around the world. I hope
this brochure will encourage everyone in Derbyshire to become interested in Toyota City and visit here.

Allow me to express my great appreciation and respect for everyone whose efforts have made this twenty year relationship possible, and my hope that many
people will continue to become involved, in order to pass on the rich friendship between Toyota City and Derbyshire to the next generation and make it a
fruitful one.Finally, I hope this 20th anniversary becomes an opportunity for both cities to experience greater development and prosperity and to further
deepen our friendship.
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Leader of Derbyshire County Council
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I Greeting

The 20th Anniversary of the special relationship between Derbyshire County Council and Toyota City was an important milestone. In Japan the 20th
birthday marks a coming of age and it certainly feels as though our friendship has matured and is beginning a new era of closer collaboration and ever
increasing cooperation.

In 2018 a few members of staff and councillors, myself included, were very fortunate to visit Toyota City and take part in celebratory events; we all
enjoyed being with you and learning a little more about Japanese culture. Toyota City is a vibrant and growing city which, like Derbyshire, is enriched by
both an important historical heritage and a strong plan for the future. We hope that our collaboration will help us both to solve modern problems, create
more opportunities for our communities and businesses, adopt sustainable development, care for our natural environment and create more opportunities
for cultural enrichment.

To mark the 20th anniversary of the relationship between the four councils we established a Toyota City Partnership Development Board which includes
representatives of all three sister councils, the University of Derby and further education colleges, business representatives and the National Forest.

This partnership will work with Toyota City across areas of joint ambition. In 2019 the Partnership looks forward to contributing to Toyota City s hospi-
tality zone of the Rugby World Cup and to supporting Toyota City in preparation for the 2020 Olympics and Paralympics.

‘We would like to welcome more people from Toyota City to Derbyshire and will work on programmes to make it easier for Japanese people to travel in
groups or independently and explore the county. I sincerely hope that this commemorative booklet will give you a taste of what we have to offer and
encourage you to expect a warm welcome in Derbyshire soon.
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Councillor Christopher Poulter
Leader of Derby City Council
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I Greeting

With great pleasure, Derby City celebrated the twentieth anniversary of twinning with Toyota City in 2018. On behalf of Derby City Council, I would like
to express our sincere thanks to our friends in Toyota City for twenty years” support to our twinning arrangements Mayor Ota, Chairman Suzuki and their
colleagues visited the city of Derby in Oct 2018.

We had several open-minded and informative discussions during Mayor Ota’ s visit. It was a precious opportunity for us to understand and learn from each
other. Two weeks later, I, together with delegations from Derby City Council and our neighbouring councils, were greatly privileged to pay a visit to Toyota
and continue to celebrate the strength and breadth of our relationship.

We are very proud to have built a strong relationship with Toyota City since 1998 following the opening of the car plant by Toyota Manufacturing UK. In
the past twenty years, we have developed this relationship through business links, environmental development, education, culture and sporting activities.
The significant anniversary year has been marked with exciting exhibitions and events giving rise to many opportunities, including TMUK who organized
a workshop to share knowledge with local SMEs on how to do business with Japan.

We recently had the pleasure of attending the launch of the production line for the new model Toyota Carrola here in Derby.

Toyota Industry Festa 2018 provided opportunity to showcase a variety of Derby products. The University of Derby have embarked on research projects
with Chukyo University and progress has been made between tourism agencies from the two regions.

These events represent the start of a new chapter of our partnership with Toyota City; we look forward to exploring further ways of working together that
will bring mutual benefits in all these areas. I am looking forward to the continuing development of our twinning relationship in the next twenty years.
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I Greeting

On behalf of the people of South Derbyshire, I would like to thank our friends in Toyota City for 20 years of successful, rewarding and beneficial cooperation.
We are very proud that some 2,500 people are employed at the Toyota factory at Burnaston in South Derbyshire which supports a thriving supply chain
and contributes millions of pounds to the local economy each year.

To mark the 20th anniversary of our partnership, we were delighted to welcome guests from Toyota City to our district and to show them some of its
highlights including Burton & South Derbyshire College, Mercia Marina, Repton School, Rosliston Forestry Centre and Sharpe’ s Pottery.

I was equally delighted to make a return visit to Japan. Visiting one of the Toyota factories and seeing what it shares with the one in South Derbyshire
was very interesting.

Outdoors at Obara I was amazed by the stunning beauty of the fiery red and orange leaves of the special cherry trees called Shikizakura which bloom
twice a year, and I very much enjoyed the Japanese paper art experience.

Time spent with our friends, both in the UK and Japan, was enjoyable and valuable.

It is wonderful to see that our relationship goes from strength to strength and we look forward to continuing to work closely with Toyota City to benefit
the District and its communities for many years to come.
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